
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

(BSE Scrip Code – 500241)                                                          November 26, 2020 

BSE Limited  

Corporate Relationship Department, 

2
nd

 Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,   

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Kind Attn: Prachi Dhoke 

 

Sub.: Clarification on Increase in Volume 

 
Please refer to your email bearing No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021/221 dated November 

25, 2020. It is mentioned that there has been increase in volume in the recent past without 

mentioning the time period. Pursuant to the said  email, we state as follows;  

 

1)  the Company is particular in disclosing the information as required under Regulation 30 of  

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations,2015 from time to 

time within the stipulated timelines. 

 

2) in the recent past, apart from what is disclosed to Stock Exchanges, there is nothing 

further to disclose under the said Regulation. 

 

The Company will continue to make appropriate disclosures from time to time as required 

under the said Regulations. 

 

In light of the partial closure of offices due to COVID-19, we are submitting this clarification in 

Sd/- mode.  

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For KIRLOSKAR BROTHERS LIMITED 

 

Sd/- 

 

Sandeep Phadnis 

Company Secretary 

 

 


